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This early work by Robert E. Howard was originally published in 1930 and we are now republishing it with
a brand new introductory biography. 'Sailors' Grudge' is a story in the Sailor Steve Costigan series about a
travelling boxer. Robert Ervin Howard was born in Peaster, Texas in 1906. During his youth, his family
moved between a variety of Texan boomtowns, and Howard – a bookish and somewhat introverted child –
was steeped in the violent myths and legends of the Old South. At fifteen Howard began to read the pulp
magazines of the day, and to write more seriously. The December 1922 issue of his high school newspaper
featured two of his stories, 'Golden Hope Christmas' and 'West is West'. In 1924 he sold his first piece – a
short caveman tale titled 'Spear and Fang' – for $16 to the not-yet-famous Weird Tales magazine. Howard's
most famous character, Conan the Cimmerian, was a barbarian-turned-King during the Hyborian Age, a
mythical period of some 12,000 years ago. Conan featured in seventeen Weird Tales stories between 1933
and 1936 which is why Howard is now regarded as having spawned the 'sword and sorcery' genre. The
Conan stories have since been adapted many times, most famously in the series of films starring Arnold
Schwarzenegger.
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From reader reviews:

Steven Holt:

As people who live in the particular modest era should be up-date about what going on or information even
knowledge to make these people keep up with the era which can be always change and advance. Some of
you maybe can update themselves by reading through books. It is a good choice for you but the problems
coming to you actually is you don't know what one you should start with. This Sailors' Grudge is our
recommendation to cause you to keep up with the world. Why, because book serves what you want and need
in this era.

Louise Schmidt:

Nowadays reading books be than want or need but also work as a life style. This reading routine give you lot
of advantages. The advantages you got of course the knowledge the rest of the information inside the book
that improve your knowledge and information. The knowledge you get based on what kind of book you read,
if you want get more knowledge just go with training books but if you want really feel happy read one
having theme for entertaining like comic or novel. The actual Sailors' Grudge is kind of book which is giving
the reader unstable experience.

John Minnis:

This book untitled Sailors' Grudge to be one of several books that will best seller in this year, here is because
when you read this reserve you can get a lot of benefit into it. You will easily to buy that book in the book
retailer or you can order it through online. The publisher on this book sells the e-book too. It makes you
quicker to read this book, because you can read this book in your Touch screen phone. So there is no reason
to you to past this e-book from your list.

Laura Thibodeau:

The reason why? Because this Sailors' Grudge is an unordinary book that the inside of the guide waiting for
you to snap the idea but latter it will surprise you with the secret it inside. Reading this book alongside it was
fantastic author who have write the book in such wonderful way makes the content on the inside easier to
understand, entertaining way but still convey the meaning totally. So , it is good for you because of not
hesitating having this nowadays or you going to regret it. This unique book will give you a lot of benefits
than the other book have such as help improving your talent and your critical thinking way. So , still want to
postpone having that book? If I have been you I will go to the e-book store hurriedly.
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